May 2017 – Village Hall update

Parishioners will be invited to an extraordinary meeting of DPC to hear presentations from two architects regarding their designs for the Village Hall.

Landscape planning and getting planning advice on the site of the hall is still ongoing. DPC will meet South Cambs. planning department on the 18th May to obtain their advice on the best place to sight the hall and we hope to have Highways input in the near future. Once these 2 meetings have taken place, DPC will select the most suitable location for the hall.

We have received provisional response from the three architects that were initially selected and have invited two of them to an **Extraordinary meeting of the Parish council (date TBC),** to present their credentials to the Parish council; the council will then decide which architect to employ to take the project further. The working party will, together with their chosen architect, produce plans for the hall which will be presented to the village for comments and views.